
Emerald St., Cole to Curtis, closed: April and May

QUESTIONS? We want to hear from you.

itd.idaho.gov/D3 or 511.idaho.gov      

208.334.8938

jennifer.gonzalez@itd.idaho.gov

EMERALD OVERPASS

Preservation work on numerous Treasure Valley bridges 
will begin this spring, including the Emerald Street 
overpass of I-184 (the Connector) between Cole Road 
and Curtis Road. Improvements will protect and preserve 
pavement life. 

Construction on Emerald is scheduled for mid-April 
through late-May. During construction, the bridge 
will be closed to all traffic with local traffic access 
open in the project area. Schedule may change due to weather. 

Through traffic will be detoured to Fairview Avenue and Franklin Street via Cole and Curtis. Pedestrian and bicycle 
access will remain open over the bridge throughout construction. Noise and light impacts are anticipated in the work 
zone. Nightime lane closures on the Connector will occur near the bridge. 

Work Zone and Detour Map
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Detour Routes, no 
through traffic in the 
Work Zone and Full 
Closure of the Emerald 
Street Bridge over The 
Connector will be in 
effect, Mid-April to Late 
May, 2018.  

The Connector, below the 
bridge, will remain open 
with some periodic lane 
reductions. Thank you for 
your patience.
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